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PUBLIC  NOTICE 

 

 

To:      Parents of Students in Shawnee Mission School District No. 512, Employees,  

and Other Interested Persons 

From:    Bob Robinson, Executive Director of Facilities and Support Services 

Subject:   Annual AHERA Asbestos Notice 

Date:     June 4, 2018 

 

 

Shawnee Mission School District continues actions to remove and repair asbestos materials from 

its buildings. 

The Environmental Protection Agency issued asbestos regulations in response to the Asbestos 

Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1986. AHERA regulations require an asbestos 

management plan, semiannual surveillance of asbestos materials, triennial reinspections, use of 

accredited persons to conduct inspections and carry out response actions, asbestos awareness 

training for Operations and Maintenance personnel, and recordkeeping. 

The asbestos management plan is available at the district’s Operations and Maintenance facility. 

Management plans for individual facilities are available at each school building. 

If you have questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at 913-993-6200 or 

bobrobinson@smsd.org. 
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